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Wednesday 11th June: 6pm-7:30pm.
We would like to formally invite families of current and former pupils of Robslee Primary to an evening of memorabilia. 

Without giving too much away, you will have the opportunity to look at photographs, mementos and more - past and present.
We would like to request that children are accompanied by an adult for Health and Safety reasons.

To enable us to cater for light refreshments we would be extremely grateful if you could indicate how many people will be attending by emailing school mail -          or telephoning on -
schoolmail@robslee.e-renfrew.sch.uk          Tel No: 570 7300
We look forward to seeing you on the 11th June. 

